
HUNTERS TRACE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

June 24, 2023

Dear Homeowners,

We would like to express our appreciation for your attendance at our Homeowners
Association Meeting on Saturday, June 24, 2023, and for your Proxy vote when
you were unable to attend in person. Your involvement in the decision making
process is greatly valued and vital to the success of our Hunters Trace Community.

We are pleased to inform you that the vote regarding the replacement of the front
entrance fence was approved and passed. We achieved a substantial majority with
57 homeowners voting in favor of the proposal and 13 voting against it.

This is a big step forward in not only the aesthetic appeal but also the security of
our community’s front entrance.

Once again, we appreciate your participation and contribution. Your support plays
a role in shaping our community’s future. Thank you for being a valued member of
our Hunters Trace Homeowners Association!

Sincerely,

Kevin Boutwell, President


